
Government of the Virgin Islands 
of the United States 

Department of Licensing and Consumer Affairs 

 

 

 

 

 

 
“Serving Businesses and Assisting, Educating, & Protecting Consumers” 

 
www.dlca.vi.gov 

 

 Golden Rock Shopping Center   Administrative Complex               Property & Procurement Building 
 3000 Estate Golden Rock, Suite 9 “The Battery”      8201 Sub Base, Suite 1 
 St. Croix, VI  00820-4311  St. John, VI  00830         St. Thomas, VI  00802-5826 
 Telephone: 340.713.3522                             Telephone: 340.693.8036                                  Telephone: 340.714-3522 
 Facsimile: 340.718.6982                             Facsimile: 340.776.6989                                  Facsimile: 340.776.8303  

 

 
       

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 16, 2021 

MEDIA CONTACT PERSON: OFFICE OF THE COMMISSIONER 

 

 

VIRGIN ISLANDS CANNABIS ADVISORY BOARD  

POSTPONE NOVEMBER 18TH VIRTUAL TOWN HALL   

 

United States Virgin Islands -The Virgin Islands Cannabis Advisory Board (VICAB) regrets to 

inform, that the virtual town hall scheduled for Thursday, November 18, 2021 at 6:00 p.m. to 

introduce the proposed Medicinal Cannabis Rules and Regulations, is postponed until December 

2021.  

 

VICAB appreciates the community support. A new date and time will be announced in the 

upcoming weeks.  

Persons with questions may contact the VICAB Chair through the DLCA’s Office of the 

Commissioner at (340) 725-5129.  

 
 

 

 


